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Effective October 1, 2015 

• The Energy Employees Occupational Illness
Compensation Program (EEOICP) has redesigned
the Medical Benefits Identification Card (MBIC).  In
order to protect your privacy and the confidentiality
of your health records, your covered medical
conditions are no longer displayed.

• Your entitlement to medical benefits for the
treatment and care of your compensable medical
condition(s), as well as approved requests for
reimbursement related to travel and durable medical
equipment, under the EEOICPA has NOT changed.



New Medical Benefits  
Identification Card - FRONT 



 
 

New Medical Benefits  
Identification Card - Back 



Using Your Benefit Card 

• Use your new MBIC card at your doctor’s office,
clinic, pharmacist, or hospital, for medical services
related to accepted condition(s).

• No co-pay or deductible is required for services
rendered.

• Questions - - call toll-free 866-272-2682 between 8:00
A.M. – 8:00 P.M. (Eastern Standard Time).

• Mailing address for bills is on back of card.



Accessing Your Information 

• Access account information online at
owcp.dol.acs-inc.com

• Accepted medical conditions

• Status of your submitted bill(s) or authorization
requests.

• To access the website, be ready with your 10-digit
card ID number, social security number (which is
displayed as your Case File Number on the
screen) and date of birth.

https://owcpmed.dol.gov/
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